
From: Faye Foroutanpour
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 8:51:33 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Faye Foroutanpour
begoochera@yahoo.com
858-755-3933
13260 Pantera Rd
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Joris and BarbaraGieskes
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 7:29:13 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Joris and Barbara Gieskes

Joris and BarbaraGieskes
bgieskes@san.rr.com
858-481-0780
13194 Shalimar Place
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: nayfeather@yahoo.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 10:25:33 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Namay girard
nayfeather@yahoo.com
378 manzanita
mammoth lakes ca 93546
One Paseo Supporter
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From: Pierre Godefroy
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 5:46:48 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Pierre Godefroy, 13151 Shalimar Place, Del Mar

Pierre Godefroy
peteg8@pacbell.net
858 755 0613
13151 Shalimar Place
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: Ann Kennedy and John Haney
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 7:14:53 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Ann Kennedy and John Haney
annkennedyhaney@gmail.com
858-837-2335
12815 Ralston Circle
San Diego, 92130 

mailto:annkennedyhaney@gmail.com
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:ChrisCate@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Janet Holland
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 8:29:25 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Janet Holland
hollandxyz@sbcglobal.net
916-204-6217
4376 Coronado Ave.
San Diego, 92107 
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From: Carolyn Keen
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 4:11:58 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Keen

Carolyn Keen
carolyn.keen@gmail.com
8585099729
12654 Carmel Country Road, Unit 93
San Diego, 92130 
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From: DiAnn Kohler
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 4:09:42 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

DiAnn Kohler
djkohler@pacbell.net
8584818994
465 W Ocean View Ave
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: John E Kohler OD
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 4:11:14 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

John E Kohler OD
kohlers@pacbell.net
8584818994
465 W Ocean View Ave
Del Mar, 92014 

mailto:kohlers@pacbell.net
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:ChrisCate@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: juliarochford@hotmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 4:15:05 PM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Julia Rochford 
juliarochford@hotmail.com
13534 Sierra Rosa Trail
San Diego CA 92130
One Paseo Supporter

mailto:juliarochford@hotmail.com
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:ChrisCate@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:RMezo@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Sherri Schottlaender
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 15, 2015 10:35:36 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,

I ask you to REJECT the bullying tactics being used by Kilroy Realty. What right do they have to call me
and ask if I signed a petition about the project (I didn't, by the way, as I believe law-making is to be
left to legislators)? They confused and bullied people, and it is reprehensible and disgusting.
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Sherri Schottlaender

Sherri Schottlaender
sschottl@ucsd.edu
6192989921
1411 Torrance Street
San Diego, 92103 
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From: Alyssa Sepinwall
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 15, 2015 3:31:23 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Alyssa Sepinwall
sepinwal@csusm.edu
858-793-1504
13165 Janetta Pl.
San Diego, 92130 
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From: tasaia@mac.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Friday, May 15, 2015 2:10:43 PM

Honorable Councilperson, 

Joe LaCava’s recent essay in the UT uses exaggerated numbers for daily traffic trips
and for density: 30,000 ADT, and 3X planned density. 

But One Paseo is a "live-work-shop-play" development, meaning the project allows
quadruple use, meaning ZERO trips by car from home to office to retail to exercise
in many cases. Also, residents, offices, and shops could serve the same people,
meaning density is NOT tied to gross square footage at all. 

It is a very Parisian, European model. 

One Paseo is seen by many architects as the future: Virtually no acreage devoted to
asphalt parking lots. No single-use buildings. A higher-use destination node for an
eventual transit system. 

Please compare this Kilroy development to the “last century” development pattern of
sprawl housing and shopping center, with its huge parking lot, across the streets. 

Please keep in mind that, while Community Planning Groups help focus community
spirit, …they often act parochially and not for the greater regional good. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

T.A. “Jay” Shumaker, JR. AIA 
Member of Peninsula Community Planning Board and past board representative to
the CPC, ...speaking individually. 
Member AIA Urban Design Committee, …speaking individually. 

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 
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Sincerely,

THOMAS SHUMAKER, JR AIA
tasaia@mac.com
940 Scott Street
San Diego CA 92106
One Paseo Supporter



From: Erin Whiteley
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 15, 2015 3:34:33 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Erin Whiteley
ewhiteley@sbcglobal.net
9169340321
3219 Fenelon Street
San Diego, 92106 
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From: Cheryl Swenski
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 11:25:50 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Swenski
cswenskiptatc@aol.com
(858)755-5874
3525 Del Mar Hts Rd #234
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Gerald Vernon
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 7:06:18 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Gerald Vernon
golfer_am@yahoo.com
858-369-0026
14185 Mango Drive
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: Edith Wright
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2015 3:39:29 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Edith Wright
edithpwright@yahoo.com
8584496716
3820 Elijah Ct
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Christopher Chaplin
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 15, 2015 9:01:52 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Christopher Chaplin
christopherchaplin@excite.com
6193099473
12537 El Camino Real Unit C
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Fardin Eshraghi
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 15, 2015 1:58:21 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Fardin Eshraghi
fardine@pacbell.net
858-472-4375
13284 Kingsfield Ct.
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Paul Harmon
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 15, 2015 3:38:51 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Paul Harmon
pharmon@exalinx.com
8583492160
13615 Mira Montana Dr
Del Mar, 92014-3417 
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From: Marybeth Norgren
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 15, 2015 8:53:18 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

On Monday, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Marybeth Norgren
Norstav@aol.com
857-755-6232
13964 Boquita Drive
Del Mar (Heights), 92014 
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From: Dr.Michael Rundell
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 15, 2015 9:38:57 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael Rundell
Rundell.Michael@scrippshealth.org
858-449-8368
5156 Meadows Del Mar
San Diego, 92130 
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